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Cain for Congress Announces First Members of Campaign Team 
 
BANGOR – The Cain for Congress campaign has announced the first members of its campaign team as 
Emily Cain runs in the Democratic Primary for Maine's 2nd Congressional District.  
 
J. Levi Knapp has joined Cain for Congress as the campaign's Finance Director. Knapp comes to Cain for 
Congress from the Maine House Democratic Campaign Committee, the  campaign  that led the fight to 
win back a Democratic majority in the Maine House in 2012. Prior to that, Knapp was a member of Rep. 
Chellie Pingree's finance team, and worked for EqualityMaine in 2009. 
 
“I am thrilled to have the opportunity to work with Cain for Congress,” Said Knapp.” I worked for Emily 
Cain while, as House Democratic Leader, she oversaw 151 Maine State House races and put Democrats 
back in the majority in Augusta. I know that she will bring the same passion, drive and dedication to her 
congressional campaign.” 
 
James Stretch is the campaign's Deputy Finance Director. Prior to joining Cain for Congress, Stretch has 
worked on congressional campaigns as well as  state and local campaigns in Virginia and New York, 
including most recently Julian Schreibman's campaign for congress in New York.  
 
"I have family in Maine and am excited to be here full time," said Stretch. “I am a great fan of Emily’s. 
Her work in the Maine Legislature is what compelled me to want to join this team, especially her work 
on environmental and labor issues.”   
 
Robert Robilliard of South China is a finance assistant for the campaign. Robilliard recently worked on 
Maeghan Maloney's Kennebec and Somerset Counties District Attorney campaign, served as the 
President of the University of Maine at Farmington Democrats and is transferring to American University 
this Winter. 
 
Alison Weiss has been brought on board to handle scheduling duties for Cain for Congress. Weiss is also 
the coalition manager for Cover Maine Now! Previously, Weiss worked as a health policy analyst and 
researcher at the University of Michigan, and in Rep. Tom Allen's office in Washington, D.C. 
 
Dan Cashman has also joined the Cain for Congress team working on communications for the campaign. 
Cashman worked on Rep. Mike Michaud's re-election team in 2012, and in the communications office of 
Gov. John Baldacci from 2005-2009. 
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In addition to staff, Cain for Congress has a talented and growing group of student interns. Julianna 
Ennamorati from Waldoboro, Jackson Pineau from Vassalboro, Abigail Protico from Falmouth, Maeve 
Weggler from Searsmont, and Jesse McCormack from Syracuse, NY have all joined Cain for Congress as 
college interns. Students interested in interning are encouraged to contact the campaign to apply. 
 
"The experience and commitment of our campaign team is a sign that we are off to a great start," said 
Cain. "With this team in place, our campaign can remain focused on connecting with people across the 
second district and hearing their stories. I look forward to continuing that work between now and June."  
 
Cain will be traveling to Augusta on Thursday to be honored by the Maine Coalition to End Domestic 
Violence for her work sponsoring - and passing - bills relating to domestic violence issues. Later that 
night, Emily will attend Take Back the Night on the campus of the University of Maine. The event raises 
awareness about violence against women, and takes a stand against sexual assault, domestic violence, 
dating violence, sexual abuse, and all other forms of sexual violence.  
 
Online: www.cainforcongress.com 
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